Fruit Tree pruning courses
Have you ever wondered how to prune an apple tree, but find written instructions difficult to follow when faced with a badly out-of-condition tree?  Well, practical help is now at hand. The Sustainable Villages group is putting on 4 one day courses which will take you from theory to hands-on practice in small local orchards. What’s more, thanks to funding from the National Lottery through the Big Lottery Fund, the expert-led courses are entirely free! This forms part of a project by the Group aimed at making better use of the abundant local resource of apples, a vestige from the time when  the crops were much in demand.

Each course will cover tree selection, planting and maintenance, and will then focus on the practical. The venues and dates are as follows:

Sampford Peverell on 15 January –  a small orchard planted about 7 years ago, but which has not been pruned before.

Halberton on 29 January – a small mature orchard (including an enormous Bramley!) which was subjected to its first major pruning last year.

 Holcombe Rogus on 12 February- another small orchard of fairly mature trees.

Uplowman on 26 February – a mixed selection of trees, including some cordons.

Please bring a packed lunch, hot drink, secateurs and a saw or loppers if you have them. Wear warm clothing, gloves and stout shoes or boots. Meet up from 9am for a 9.30 start.

Numbers on each course are limited, so please book early. Joining instructions will be provided later.
